
If you will be joining the next PHA meeting using Zoom, please request the meeting credentials by 

sending an email to phameetings@sinbadco.com.  Please include the following information in your 

message so that we can verify that you are a legitimate member. 

Name 

Reason you are interested in attending the meeting 

Thanks! 

PS Please make your request by the Friday before the meeting, as I cannot guarantee that I will see your 

message on the day of the event. 
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